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“We build successful futures for all — one student at a time.”

Dear Employee:

Lake Shore Public Schools continually strives to offer and educate staff about our unigue and
advantageous benefits. One such benefit is our elective retirement savings plan(s) that
employees can utilize to help provide financial security at retirement. In order to ensure you
receive information about this benefit, we are pleased to provide you with a newsletter that has
been prepared by the compliance administrator for our plan(s), U.S. OMNI & TSACG
Compliance Services (OMNI/TSACG). In addition to providing information about our plan(s),
OMNVI/TSACG also offers a Financial Wellness website that covers areas such as managing
personal finances, college funding options, and how to navigate Social Security when the time
comes. You will find calculators, videos, and informative content on various topics to help guide
you in your planning process.

The newsletter will be available each quarter, and we encourage you to take advantage of this
excellent resource.

Sincerely,
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